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Dear Pilsen Neighbor,  
 

Pilsen Athletic League’s mission is to provide quality, affordable, baseball + softball for youth 
in our community. Through these sports we teach teamwork, courage, determination, 
perseverance, and a sense of belonging. 

 

As where most youth baseball programs cost upward of $300+ for the 2023 season,                      
     we are proud to announce we can keep our registration fees between $120 - $160. 
We are relying on community sponsorships to cover the high cost of our 2023 season.  

Your support is vital toward helping us maintain low registration fees and                                
provide life lasting memories for our local youth. 

 

Example of what funds are used for: 
• 4-piece uniforms  

hat, jersey, pants, socks 
• gear/ catchers’ equipment  
• insurance 
• facility fees 
• field maintenance  

for numerous fields 

• trophies, medals  
• end of year banquet  

food, bounce houses, dunk tank 

• marketing materials 
• advertising 
• website / email hosting 

 

Please consider helping support our league. Your support will be greatly appreciated by our kids. 
 

Thank you for your time and consideration. If you have any further questions or concerns, please 
contact me at info@pilsenbaseball.com or at 312-350-4087. 
 
 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

 

Jazmine de Natera 
Sponsor/ Marketing Coordinator  
Pilsen Athletic League 
info@pilsenbaseball.com 
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